From,
Francis Wilson,
Wisconsin 58734
To,
Brat Watson,
American Hospital Of Tertiary Health,
New York 59986
Dear Brat,
I am thankful for you and your hospital for providing me best service for my health issues.  Though I have no objection towards any amount of charges against services you provided to better my health standards, but I have real hardship in payment of medical bills considering that I am not in a state of economic wellbeing.  I would request you to take a note of it and provide me certain comfort wherein I can take a successful approach to make payments at a constant endeavor.
You might be aware of such situations wherein patients are not able to make financial medical bills as they are made available to them at a situation in their life that it’s hard for them to honor them.  It is, therefore, required on your part to successfully help them out and recover the patients from any possible condition where they might get another medical treatment not meant for.
Yours Truly,
Francis Wilson

